
Meet the Eagle Crest Management Team –  

  

Mike DiTullio- Operations Supervisor 

Nicole Wallace- Operations Supervisor 

Liz Lopez- HOA Manager  

  

Be on the lookout! 

Recently, a theft was reported in our neighborhood. This is a reminder to secure your 

valuables and lock your cars even if they will only be unattended for a minute. Please 

stay aware and keep an eye on activity in your neighborhood. If you are the victim of 

a theft or burglary, please notify a board member. 

  

Thornburgh Development 

 

The Town Hall meeting originally scheduled for June 1st has been cancelled. Owners 

are requested to submit questions about the Thornburgh development to any RECOA 

board member. The questions will be researched and answers posted on the RECOA 

website. As we hear from owners with new questions and find new information, we 

will update these FAQs, including links to reports and resource materials. A link to 

these FAQ's will be sent in a future Friday eBlast. 

  

Upcoming Meetings and Events 

  

We welcome your participation! Please join us for the following meetings: 

· Maintenance and Oversight Committee - Wednesday, June 1st, 2022, 8:30am to 

10:30am at 7555 Falcon Crest Drive 

· Communications Committee Meeting - Tuesday, June 14th, 2022, 1pm to 3pm Click 

here to join via Zoom 

· Community Wildfire Protection Committee - Thursday, June 16th, 2022, 2pm to 

4pm Administration Building, 7555 Falcon Crest Drive 



· Finance Committee Meeting – Friday, June 17th, 2022, 10am to 12pm 

Administration Building, 7555 Falcon Crest Drive 

·First Chance – Summer Dance – June 21, 2022, 5:30 to 8:30pm, Eagle Crest Soccer 

Field - click here for more information 

  

Committee Messages 

  

More committees are moving back to in-person meetings. Based on owner feedback, 

Eagle Crest Management is working on a way to a have Zoom audio conference 

capability for owners to attend virtually if they prefer. 

The Finance and Contracts Committee (FCC) is looking for two owner volunteers to 

serve on a sub-committee to create an Investment Policy document for RECOA. The 

goal is to complete this work and present to the Board for approval by October 2022. 

Owners who have an interest in volunteering can contact Don Rodich at 

fcc@ridgeowners.org for more information. Thank you for considering this important 

request. 
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